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· Since the spring of 2013, we have used email regularly to stay in touch with our membership. We now have email addresses for more than two-thirds of our current members. We continue to use regular mail to reach members who either don’t use email or prefer regular mail.

· We remind all members to check our website’s News and Events page regularly to stay informed. 

· Our web address, Twitter and Facebook handles are used in all of our Society’s business correspondence, helping to create greater awareness for our Society. Our presence on Twitter and Facebook is giving us exposure to a broader demographic and is leading to inquiries from prospect members. 
· Facebook likes: 151

· Twitter followers: 62

· In 2013, we migrated to a 21st century membership database application that is allowing us to operate more efficiently. 

· As of October 17, our database tells us that our Society has 253 current members and several prospect members. 

· We continue to receive new member biographies and head shot photos. If you want to submit or update yours, please send these to me at administrator@csmd.org 

· Reminder: 2015 membership dues should be paid by November 30th. Either PayPal, cheque or money orders are accepted.

· We appreciate your ongoing support and welcome your suggestions. 



Respectfully submitted,
Margaret Dougherty
Toronto, October 17, 2014
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